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Welcome to the 2017/2018 season

PORTAL REGISTRATIONS

Anyone wishing to register any players in the under 10’s to under 16’s between the 10th
September to 25th September can you please drop these off to Chris Williams General
Secretary. Same rules apply for collection as with Andrew. Can you please ensure that any
registrations that you have with Andrew at present are collected before the weekend.

MINI FOOTBALL SECRETARY

It is with regret that | write to inform you all that Neil Broder has stepped down from his position as
Mini Football Secretary. Neil has done a fantastic job over the past few years and | am sure like us
you wish him well.

| believe that you have now all received your mini match reports for the forthcoming season. When
these have been filled in, pitch side as they were always done please return them by the Friday
following your game, to Mr David Bird. To be sent via Royal Mail at present. In the interim period
Dave Bird will take over as mini secretary. If you have any query’s concerning mini football please
contact Dave or myself.

CLUB ACCREDITATION
Club accreditation has been extremely difficult for a lot of clubs over the summer months. | am
looking to change the process slightly for next season, more news on that later into the season.

No teams are suspended from playing this weekend. However, if your coach/manager/assistant
coach/first aider has not got a current valid DBS they are not allowed to train/coach or manager
any side until the DBS form is received. It does not matter if one has been applied for via post or
on line. You are not allowed to be part of the team until you have this in your hand. Anyone found
breaking these rules will face disciplinary action. Some teams will need to use coaches from other
age groups within their clubs to allow games to be played this weekend.

Club secretaries are well aware of who holds what so there will be no excuses.
All coaches must on training and match days be wearing their FAW badges. If these are not
received as yet, they are to carry the letters with them received from the FAW bearing FAW

numbers.

League officials have to right to request to see these at games.



WEB SITE
Go and have a look at our web site and please fill in the sheet on the contacts page with any
comments that you may have. www.ndjyfl.com

We have now created a link for sponsorship on our web site. If you know of anyone who would like
to advertise on our site please let us know.

Secretaries please ensure that this Newsletter is distributed to all at your club



